
Asim Shazzad 

From: 	 Asim Shazzad 
Sent: 	 Thursday, December 28, 2017 10:33 AM 
To: 	 'Constantino, Mike' 
Subject: 	 Project 17-071 
Attachments: 	 IL Historic CON.pdf 

Mike 

Hopefully you enjoyed your Christmas with the family and getting ready for the New year's. Please find attached Illinois 
Department of Natural resources letter for Dialysis Care Center Hazel Crest project #17-071. I have mailed the original 
to your attention. 

1 



LLINOIS 

pa
Illinois Department of 
Natural Resources Bruce  MUM% Governor  

Wayne A. Rosenthal, Director 

FAX (217) 524-7525 

DE,AFtwr lra 	One Natural Resources Way Springfield, Illinois 62702-1271 

NATURAL wwwtrillin6s1" 
RESOURCES, 

Cook County 
Hazel Crest 

CON - Lease to Establish an End Stage Renal Disease Facility, Dialysis Care Center Hazel Crest 
18325 S. Pulaski Road Unit A/B 
SHP() Log #021113017 

December 21, 2017 

Asim Shazzad 
Dialysis Care Center 
15786 S. Bell Road 
Homer Glen, IL 60491 

Dear Mr. Shazzad: 

This letter is to inform you that we have reviewed the information provided concerning the referenced project. 

Our review of the records indicates that no historic, architectural or archaeological sites exist within the project 

area. 

Please retain this letter in your files as evidence of compliance with Section 4 of the Illinois State Agency 
Historic Resources Preservation Act (20 ILCS 3420/1 et. seq.). This clearance remains in effect for two years 
from date of issuance. It does not pertain to any discovery during construction, nor is it a clearance for 
purposes of the Illinois Human Skeletal Remains Protection Act (20 ILCS 3440). 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 217/785-5031. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Leibowitz, Ph.D. 
Deputy State Historic 

Preservation Officer 
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